CEDARWOOD ASSOCIATION

June 1995

President 7 University Pk Elisse Ghitelman 891-9307

Vice-President

Hans Brings



Secretary 46 Wetherbee Rd

Steven Karel 899-6175

Treasurer 116 Wetherbee Rd

Diane Saran 647-1749



Annual Picnic

Sat., June 24 1:00 - 3:00 pm





Cedarwood Playground

Mark your calendars! The annual Cedarwood Picnic will be held Saturday, June 24 at the Cedarwood Playground from 1:00 to 3:00 p.m. (Rain date: June 25) Bring a blanket or chairs and sunscreen. Don't forget the kids -- we have games planned to entertain them. Our menu will include hamburgers, hot dogs, chips and soft drinks. Show off your cooking talents with a contribution to our potluck side-dish/dessert table. The picnic is free to all dues paying members (dues may be paid at the picnic - see form on reverse). Guests and visitors are welcome at a cost of \$3 each.

\$\$ 1995 Scholarship Award

The Cedarwood Association is pleased to announce that Andrienne F. Norris is the winner of its 1995 Scholarship. Andrienne, who lives at 134 Florence Rd., will receive a scholarship award of \$800.

Once again, several applications for the scholarship could not even be considered because applicants did not meet the primary requirement; that is, the family must be a member of the Cedarwood Association for two consecutive years. Just think, for the cost of \$5 per year, your graduating senior is eligible to apply for a scholarship! Plan ahead -- provide another potential avenue of scholarship for your children, and enjoy the other benefits of membership.

Need reliable babysitters?

Cedarwood residents interested in participating in a babysitting circle are urged to contact Penny Binns at 642-1247.

Public Safety

Notes from Outgoing Committee Chairman Kevin Lyman.

There are continuing complaints regarding motor vehicles operated at an excessive rate of speed in the neighborhood. The legal maximum speed is 30 m.p.h. in a thickly settled, unposted area. Considering the number of children, senior citizens, pets and cars in the neighborhood, 15-20 m.p.h. might be more reasonable. If you are a member of the Brandeis community as well as a Cedarwood resident, and have a need to park in sections of the neighborhood abutting Brandeis, please mark your vehicle so that it will not be considered as a violator from Brandeis.

If you observe cars which appear to be associated with Brandeis parked near your home, or have other safety concerns involving Brandeis students or property, contact Chief Joseph MacDonald or Captain Edward Callahan at the Brandeis Police office (736-4240).

Questions about road maintenance can be reported to the Waltham Public Works Dept. (893-5710).

I appreciate the opportunity to have chaired the Public Safety Committee these past seven years. The new chairman, John Khederian of Cunningham Circle (899-8650), is available to discuss any public safety concerns.

Fall Yard Sale





The annual yard sale will be held on Sept. 16, 1995. Details and a sign-up form will be in the August newsletter. The Cedarwood Association tables need a new location. Anyone wishing to volunteer to host these tables (esp. residents on Cedarwood Ave.) should contact Activities Committee co-chairs Amy Eastwood (893-3783) or Ellie Lyman (899-7369).

Your notice here

IMPORTANT TELEPHONE NUMBERS

•	Ward 7 Councillor, Rebecca McCullough	893-7308
•	Councillor-at-large, Lorne G. MacArthur	894-9025
	Councillor-at-large, Edmund Tarallo	
•	State Representative, David Gately	891-4773



If you would like your name added to (or deleted from) this list in future newsletters, please call Annette Davidson at 899-2995. Please note that you must be a member of the Cedarwood Association to be listed here. This list will be revised periodically and all non-members will be deleted.

NEIGHBORHOOD SERVICES DIRECTORY



Leah Burnett	891-7683	Babysitting, yard work & dog walking
Amy Burnett	891-7683	Babysitting
Hilary Sin	891-8818	Babysitting
Valerie Cormier	894-5619	Babysitting
Aimee Cormier	894- <i>5</i> 619	Babysitting
Laura Cormier	894-5 619	Babysitting
Dora Kadar-Wochner	893-2293	Infant day-care
Jesse Burnett	891-7683	Snow shoveling, yard work & dog walking
Luke Burnett	891-7683	Yard work
Jeri Shefts	891-1185	Pet sitting
Mark Nardone	899-5996	Snow plowing, masonry, landscaping and paving
Steve Gardner	899-9617	Carpentry, home repairs
Kevin Lyman	899-7369	Light carpentry - chain saw work (Please leave message on the machine)
Jim Giles	893-1717	Master Electrician - residential work
Mike Shea	893-0112	Interior and exterior painting
Deborah Harrison	647-9283	Tutoring
Karen Walz	894-0146	Word processing/editing - English grammar and spelling specialty
Lynda Charters	647-4489	Editing and fax services
Joanne Taranto	891-6709	House cleaning
Robert Horgan	899-3257	Skate sharpening
-		

1995 CEDARWOOD ASSOCIATION MEMBERSHIP FORM

Name:					
Phone:					
Address:					
	_Family Membership, \$5.00	Single Member Household, \$3.00			
· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·	Optional donation to the Scholarship Fund				
	_Yes! We are coming to the picr				

Please return this slip with cash or check (made out to the Cedarwood Association) to Diane Saran, mailbox corner of Wetherbee & Florence (116 Wetherbee Rd.), or bring it to the picnic (Sat. 6/24/95, 1-3 pm, Cedarwood playground).